
	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Hidden Hollow 
Elementary 
Home of the 

Hornets 
	

Our Mission: 
“Ensuring that each 

child has the 
education and skills 
necessary to achieve 

a successful, 
productive life, and to 

benefit society.” 
 

Principal: 
Brad Davies 

 
Address: 

7447 Hidden Valley Pkwy. 
Eagle Mountain UT 84005 

 
Phone 

(801)610-8721 
 

Fax 
(801)789-7806 

 

	

Welcome	to	2017! 
 
With	a	new	year	comes	a	wonderful	opportunity	to	learn	and	to	grow!	We	
hope	that	we	can	always	look	for	new	opportunities	to	increase	our	
capacities	here	at	Hidden	Hollow.	We	have	wonderful	staff	members	here	
at	our	school. 
 
We	look	forward	to	continuing	to	“Seize”	every	day	and	to	give	your	
children	the	best	education	at	Hidden	Hollow	Elementary. 
 
We	take	your	child’s	safety	very	seriously	here	at	Hidden	Hollow.	With	
that	said,	we	continue	to	ask	for	your	patience,	your	understanding,	and	
your	cooperation	with	the	parking	lot	and	dropping	off	and	picking	up	
your	kids.	We	realize	that	the	parking	lot	situation	is	not	ideal,	but	with	
your	help	we	can	make	it	as	safe	as	possible.	So,	thank	you	for	your	help. 
 
Also,	we	would	like	to	remind	you	to	have	your	kids	at	school	as	much	as	
possible.	We	realize	that	illnesses	are	more	abundant	in	the	wintertime,	
but	we	hope	that	your	kids	can	be	here	at	school	as	much	as	possible.	
When	they	are	absent	they	miss	valuable	instruction	in	the	classroom.	
When	they	return	they	not	only	have	to	make	up	the	work	they	missed,	
but	try	to	catch	up	with	what	the	class	is	currently	doing.	Thank	you,	
again,	for	your	help. 
 
We	have	so	many	wonderful	activities	planned	for	the	rest	of	the	year.	
Please	make	sure	you	are	in	contact	with	your	child’s	teacher	to	keep	up	
on	all	the	things	going	on	in	their	classroom	and	at	the	school. 
 
Thank	you	for	your	continued	support	of	all	of	us	here	at	Hidden	Hollow	
Elementary.	The	year	of	2017	is	going	to	be	the	best	ever! 
 
Mr.	Davies	–	Principal	–	Hidden	Hollow	Elementary 
 
	

	

	

	

	

	 	

	



	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

	

Calendar	Items:	
January:	

	
January	5:	
James	and	the	Giant	Peach	
Parents	only	Meeting	5:30	
in	the	Library	
	
January9:	
PTA	Hang	Time	Spirit	Night	
	
January	9:	
James	and	the	Giant	Peach	
practices	begin	
	
January	16	
No	School!	Martin	Luther	
King,	Jr.	Day	
	
January	27	
School	Spirit	Day		
	
	
Looking	ahead:	
February:	
	
February	6-10	
Book	Fair	
	
February	8-9	
Parent	Teacher	
Conferences,	sign	up	on	
Skyward	
	
February	17	
2nd	Trimester	Ends	
	
February	23	
2nd	Grade	Program	
	
March	30	
Kindergarten	Registration	
	

	
	
	

Please remember to take care of your 
outstanding lunch charges. The 

lunchroom would really appreciate it! 

	

	

	

		

	
	
	

	

		

	

	

	

	

	

	

There is a parent meeting on Thursday January 5 at 5:30 
in the library. Practices for James and the Giant Peach begin 

on Monday, January 9th at 3:45. Practices will be: 

Monday 3:45-5:45 

Wednesday 3:45-5:30 

If your child is on A track, they must go home and return 
for practices. They may not stay at school. Please also make 
sure to plan ahead, as the office will not be open when play 

practice is over. Thanks for your support! 

 

	

	

Kindergarten Registration for the 2017-2018 school year will be held on Thursday, 
March 30 from 9 am - 3:30 pm. Please tell your friends and neighbors! Students 

must be 5 before September 1, 2017. Please bring your child’s updated 
immunization record, and birth certificate. We will also have a packet for you to fill 

out. Class times will be offered as follows: 
Morning: 

8:00-10:45 
9:15-12:00 
Afternoon: 
11:20-2:15 
12:35-3:30 

Class times are on a  “first come, first served” basis, those who have completed 
paperwork and provide birth certificate and immunization record will have priority. 

	
	



	

Parents, if you have any personal information (phone number, address, etc.) 
that has changed, please call the office. If you need to update who can check 

your children out of school, we can help you update it in Skyward. Also, if your 
child is going to be absent, please call the office and excuse their absence within 

2 weeks of the absence. We miss them when they are gone.  

Have you gotten your background 

check done yet? Do you need one for 

an upcoming Field Trip? You can now 

schedule your appointment online. Go 

to alpineschools.org click on District 

Services, and select Human Resources. 

Click on the orange button at the top of 

the page. You can then select which day 

and time you would like. They are $55 

and they are good for life. If you want 

to go on a field trip, or work in the 

classroom, you have to get one done. 

	

	
School Spirit Day will be January 27th. Please 

wear your Hidden Hollow school colors of yellow 

and black! The class with the most participation 

will receive a prize from our student council! 


